..o

0//27/ 73

Docket: 50-368

Mr. John R. Marshall,
Manager, Licensing

Arkansas Power and Light

P. 0. Box 551

Little Rock, Arkansas 72203

Dear Mr. Marshall:

SUBJECT: IE BULLETIN 82-01 REVISION 1, SUPPLEMENT 1 RESPONSE OF NOVEMBER 11,
1982 APL NUMBER 2CAN118203

In order to evaluate your response to the Bulletin Supplement adequately,
please supply the following information:

For the 41 apparently enhanced radiographs, was there any enhancement
other than that associated with the penetrameter hole image? If so,
please describe.

For the Number 10 of Attachment 1 (SI-2GCB/9-1-2/Weld A) and for Item
Number 27 (SI-2GCB/5-4-1/Weld ARI):

1. Characterize the "indications" found; i.e., give length, width,
depth, orientation, location, system, etc., as applicable.

2. Provide 2 one-sheet schematic of the weld lacation in the system
identifying the systems involved.

. A Describe repairs made.

4. Are original (altered) radiographs available?
A written response is requested, signed under oath or affirmation under
provisions of Section 182a, the Atomic Energy Act of 1954, to be submitted to
the Director, Office of Inspection and Enforcement, NRC, washington, D.C. 20555.

Sincerely,

W. C. Seidle, Chief /EI’
Reactor Project Branch 2
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